Important Safety Information for Storm
Preparedness

Dear Valued Customer,

As we approach the storm season, we want to ensure that you and your family are prepared. Here
are some essential safety measures to take:

Stay informed about weather updates through local news or our utility website.

Keep a supply kit ready, including water, non-perishable food, flashlights, and batteries.
Secure outdoor items that could become projectiles in high winds.

Charge all electronic devices in case of power outages.

Know how to manually operate your garage door if you lose power.

Have a family emergency plan and ensure everyone is aware of it.

In case of power outages, report issues via our hotline or website, and avoid downed power lines.
Your safety is our priority.

Thank you for being a valued part of our community.

Sincerely,
Your Utility Company Name



